
Preschool in the Valley 
April 2025 Newsletter 

 

Bible verse this month is:  Behold, I stand at the door and knock; if anyone hears My voice and opens the  

          door, I will come in. Revelation 3:20 

 

Thank you, Dads for coming to our Donuts with Dad morning!  I know that the children loved having their Dad 

come to school to meet all their friends and have fun. 

 

Silly Hat Day is coming.  Have your child wear a silly hat to school on either April 2 or 3.  You may have a 

hat that works perfectly for this or you may want to create a silly hat.  It is just a fun time to be silly. 

 

Easter is coming and we will have Easter Egg Hunts the week of April 7th.  We ask that each student send in 

6 plastic eggs with a little something inside.  You could put a little toy from the dollar store or stickers or even 

playdough inside the plastic eggs.  Please do not put food or candy in the eggs.  You can send the plastic easter 

eggs in the week before, thank you. 

 

Spring Sing/Graduation & All School Picnic:  Friday, May 16th will be a very busy day.  All the students who 

normally attend on Friday will arrive at 9 am.  If you do not attend on Friday please arrive at 9:45 to meet your 

teachers upstairs outside the gym in the hallway.  The Spring Sing will begin at 10 am and graduation will 

immediately follow.  Afterwards everyone is invited to head over to Wilson Farm Park for an All School Picnic.  

Please bring your own lunch & a blanket.  After lunch the 3 year old homeroom moms will organize cupcakes 

to celebrate the end of our school year and our preschool graduates.  Mark your calendar for a fun day! 

 

2025 Fall registration has been open and classes are a little over half full.  Please let you neighbors and friends 

know how much you love Preschool in the Valley and encourage them to call for a tour and check out our 

website.  

 

Extended Day is very popular so if you would like to drop-in please give me a call or email in advance and 

check if there is space.  The cost for extended care is $25.  

 

We are still collecting coins for Wood Jefferson our student we support in Haiti.  Our goal is to receive 

another $130 before the end of the school year.  We are doing great.  Thank you for all the coins that you have 

sent in so far.  

 

The school store will open up when we get back from Easter Break.  This is an opportunity for the children in 

the 4s classes to purchase for 25 cents a small item from the school store.   

 

Upcoming events:   

• April 2/3 – Silly Hat Day 

• April 7 – 11 – Easter Egg Hunts – Send in 6 plastic eggs with a little something inside (no food) 

• April 14-18 – No School – Easter Break 

• April 22/23 – Earth Day – Plant our garden 

• April 21 – May 2 – School Store Open for 4s classes 

• May 7/8 – Muffins with Mom from 9 am – 10 am* 

• May 16 – Spring Sing/Graduation @ 10 am & All School Picnic @ 11:30 am  

 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Sybrandt, Director 


